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This week 

 

■ Tuesday 21 March 1.30pm onwards: Parent Consultations Yrs N-3, 5-6  

Please enter and exit the school by the library entrance via the main playground gate 

 

■ Wednesday 22 March: 

■ 9.00am: “Music” Collective Worship - participant’s parents invited  

■ 9.30am - 11.30am: Years R & 1 Tennis Taster sessions 

 

■ Thursday 23 March 1.30pm onwards: Parent Consultations Yrs N-3, 5-6  

Please enter and exit the school by the library entrance via the main playground gate 

 

■ Friday 24 March: Mothering Services: 

■ 9.05am Years 2, 3 & 4 (crèche provided)  

■ 10.45am Years N, R & 1 (crèche provided)  

■ 2.30pm Years 5 & 6 (crèche provided)  

If you wish to book a crèche place, please email the office with the name and age of the child/ren and indicate in which crèche you 

require a space. 

 

 
 

 

Forthcoming dates 
 

■ Tuesday 28 March 3.15pm: FOS Yummy Mummies event (information to follow) 

 

■ Thursday 30 March: 

■ 9.30am: Easter Service in Church Yrs 3-6 - all welcome (no crèche provided)  

■ 11.00am: Easter Service in Church Yrs R-2 - all welcome (no crèche provided)  

 

■ Friday 31 March: 

■ 1.30pm: End of Term  

■ 1.30pm: FOS Sweet Sale (information to follow) 

 

■ Monday 3 - Tuesday 18 April: Easter Holiday & INSET Day 

 

■ Wednesday 19 April: Summer Term begins 

 

 

 

 
A full calendar including club dates is available on our website. 

 
 
 

 

Reminders 
 

 

■ We are always very grateful for your offers of parent help to hear the children read or help with class activities in school. Please email 

the school office if you can offer an hour or so of your time. (Please note that the school policy is that parents do not help in their own 

child’s class.) Many thanks.  

 

■ Nits - please can we advise you that there has been a case of nits in Year 2. Please could you check your child and treat, if 

necessary. Thank you. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

Potten End C of E Primary School       
Weekly Bulletin 

Recent letters 

Last week school sent out the following  

letters and emails. Copies of letters are 

also available on our website. 
 

■ Early Years outside play area email - Yrs N-1 

 

■ How to access PGL Twitter email - Yr 6 

 

■ Lunchtime football sessions email - Yrs 5&6 

 

■ Car parking email - all Yrs 

 

■ Book Fair email - all Yrs 

 

■ Red Nose Day reminder email - all Yrs 

 

■ Summer Term school meal price ltr - Yrs 3-6 - via 

email 

 

 

    

Friends of the School sent out the  

following letters and emails. Copies of 

letters are also available on our website. 
 

■ None 

 

 

 

 

Collective Worship Value 

this month:   

HUMILITY 

 


